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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are planning a class visit to the Eden Project on Thursday 30th January. This is in 

relation to our learning about our local area. 

The plan for the day is as follows: 

9:00am: leave school 

10:30am: Arrive at the Eden Project 

11:00am - 11:40am: Ice skating 

12:00pm: Lunch 

12:30pm: Explore biomes 

1:45pm: Leave Eden Project 

2:45pm: Return back to school. Pick up at normal time. 

The Friends have kindly offered to pay our transport fee, so the cost for each child is 

entry fee only, but if you have a local pass for the Eden Project, please let Mrs Blackburn 

know as you may not have to pay anything for this visit!  

The cost of this visit will be £6.50 per child, to pay on school money site – by Monday 27th 

January 2020. Payment will also indicate you have given consent for your child to take part 

in this visit. 

Children will need to wear their school jumper with jeans, trousers or leggings. 

Here is a checklist of all the things your child will need on the day.  

 A coat 

 A drink 

 A packed lunch – from home or ordered from school by Monday 27th January. 

 Appropriate shoes for ice skating and walking (trainers or school shoes) 

Optional 

 Money – maximum £5, for the gift shop (in an envelope with their name on) 

Anything your child brings with them will be their responsibility to carry and look after, 

therefore we recommend a back-pack to carry all their bits and pieces.   

If you have any questions about the visit, please come and speak to any one of us! 

Mrs Blackburn 
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